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*Religious Ed. - April 9th is Family Day for those preparing for First Communion. It will be held from 
1-4 p.m. in the Parish Hall. The child and at least one parent must attend.  
*On April 8th the NSAA (Nebraska School Activities Association) Representative Assembly will be 
voting on a proposal to restore the prior NSAA practice that students participate in school 
activities according to their sex noted on their birth certificate at birth. It is imperative that all 
concerned parents and other citizens contact their local school board members and public high 
school superintendents to urge them to lobby their delegates to the Representative Assembly to 
vote for the “sex at birth proposal.” 
*The NSAA webpage at www.necatholic.org has three easy steps to help you identify your local 
board of Education members and public school superintendents and convey to them your 
concern about this important issue. 
*April 17th is our parish Spring dinner: please be thinking about what you could donate to the 
raffle, such as cash/gift certificates/or gift items.  Please call Deb Kabes at 439-5267, and let her 
know by April 11th. Thank You!! 
* Those who remembered loved ones with an Easter Lily: Erin & Gladyce Kremlacek-2, Pat Krutz-
2, Mark & Rosalie Lammli-2, Don Lueninghoener-2, Susan Unger-2, John & Kelli Reese-2, Dan & 
Beth Huss-2, Carol Armbruster-2, Pat & Kathy Jensen-2, Ron & Gwen Pohlman-1, Keith & Irene 
Mewis-1, Dave & Diane Jensen-1, Lisa Wilke-1, Marcy Suchan-1. Thank You!! 
 * WANTED: scrap metal and old appliances! (No electronics or anything with FREON will be 
accepted). Bring to the city recycling center March 30- April 11th. Sponsored by “Friends of the 
Library.” Call the Stanton Public Library at 439-2230 for more information. There is a flyer at the 
entrance of church. 
  
 
 
 
 

*The Spring Rural Central Deanery Meeting-will be held Tuesday, April 12, at Sacred Heart Church 
in Norfolk (please use the south basement entrance). Registration begins at 1:00 pm, and the 
meeting begins at 1:30 pm. All Parish women are encouraged to attend. 
*Healing Mass at Sts. Cyril and Methodius Church on Thursday, April 21st at 7:00 pm in Clarkson, 
NE. Confessions will be heard at 6:00 pm, with Stations of the Cross following at 6:25 pm. 
 
 
 

 

                

 

 

 

                   

 

 

            

 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 
         Saturday   April 9th – 5:00 p.m.                 Sunday April 10th – 10:00 am 
Lector-      M. Suchan    S. Sieh 
EMHC-      D. Stodola    Deacon Al 
 
Servers-   Reba W. /B. Wilke   A. Sateren / S. Cunningham 
 
Gifts-        Chilcoats    A. & C. Clausen    
 
Ushers-     H. & J. Sateren   J. & A. Wurdinger 
Organist-   Volunteer    Volunteer 
 
Cantor-      Volunteer    Volunteer  
SHC---------------------------------------------------------- A. Richter 
Money Counter------------------------------------------ Jeff & Kathy Moore 
   

 

Mass Intentions     April 4th- April 10th, 2016 

 

          Intention                                  From 

M. 7:25 am     No Mass 

T.   10:25 am   No Mass 

W. 7:30  pm    Vincent Connealy                         Armbruster Family 

Th. 7:25 am     Doug Stark                                     Ron & Karen Marshall 

Fr.  7:25 am     NO MASS                                                   

Sa. 5:30 pm   Adam Unger                                    Susan Unger 

Su.10:00am   Kathryn Raabe                                Bob & Chris Chilcoat                          

Problems accessing the 
Parish Center? 

Contact Jay Spence at  

439-2193 (work) or  

439-2002 (home) 

 

Religious Education – April 6th- K-8 class at 6:30 pm, Mass at 7:30 pm. 
 

Please send bulletin 
announcements to 

stpeters@stanton.net  by 
Wednesday AM 

 

 
 

 

          

 
 
 

 

St. Peter’s Church 

1504 Ivy Street 

Stanton, NE. 
April 3rd, 2016 

You can find St. Peter’s online at www.stpeterstanton.parishesonline.com 

Question of the Week – Why do we light candles at Mass? Candles are also lit 

in Catholic Churches to symbolize the light of Christ and the Holy Trinity at 

liturgies, or official, ongoing worship services such as Mass. These candles are 

usually made of beeswax to symbolize the purity of Christ. The number and 

placement of candles to be lit at the primary church altar varies greatly 

depending on the specific occasion and type of clergy presiding over the Mass. 

Traditionally, candles must be lit before Mass begins, and they are not 

extinguished until after the service. 

 

 

   Financial Stewardship 
March 27th  , 2016 

Adult Envelopes………..7,167.28 
Youth Offering……………   53.50        
 Votive Candles………….   18.50 
Franciscan Mission……..  85.00                         

                     TOTAL $7,324.28 
                            

Monthly Meetings 
KOC: First Monday at 7:30 pm 
Altar Soc: First Thur. at 1:30 pm 
Rolls: First Sunday after Mass 
Pastoral Council: Second 
Sunday 9:00 am            

                                   

 

You believe in me, Thomas, 
because you have seen me, says 
the Lord; Blessed are those who 

have not seen me, but still 
believe! John 20:29 

John 20:29 

http://www.necatholic.org/
mailto:stpeters@stanton.net

